Early Bird Registration for Maine Conference for Jewish Life Ends Soon!

Maine Conference for Jewish Life is a wonderful weekend of learning, praying, singing and of course eating which happens
each June in Waterville Maine. This years conference, taking place fromJune 8th - 10thfeatures speakers from around the
state (and country) talking about Jews and Social Justice, #MeToo and women in the Torah, food, making a Torah, poetry,
and more. The early bird registration rate of only $36/day endsthis Fridayso please register now! Children under 13 are
only $10. The fullconference scheduleis now onlineRegister todayfor a great weekend of learning and community.For
more questions contact Rabbi Erica Aschrabbiasch@gmail.com

I want to add that I attended last summer, and it was truly one of the best things I did all year! Let's get a big turn out from
Adas Yoshuron!

On another subject, The Adas Yoshuron Men's Club is meeting tomorrow (Friday) at the Rockport Diner at 7:30 a.m.

On behalf of the staff and the board of Adas Yoshuron, I want to wish you all a wonderful Passover. We hope to see you at
the shul soon.

Gail

Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue

P.O. Box 1250

Rockland, Maine 04841

207.594.4523

info(@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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